
 

 

 
 

 
 

Attn: Trading and Market Making/Legal and Compliance/Operations/Systems  
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY (UPC # 58-16) 11/4/2016 
Pacific Exploration & Production Corp. (PEGFF)  
 
As noted on the Date Daily List of 11/4/2016, the symbol PEGFF was re-instated to facilitate ORF trade 
reporting. FINRA is issuing this UPC Advisory to alert members, investors and other interested parties 
that PEGFF represents the post reverse-split shares and therefore should be traded accordingly. 
 
Refer to UPC Notice 56-16 for additional details regarding Company’s Plan of Compromise and 
Arrangement.     
 
Questions regarding this notice can be directed to: FINRA Operations at (866) 776-0800. 

 


